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9th March 2024 
 
Dear parent/ guardian, 
 

Orange Class 
 

As you will be aware, Mrs Mooney will be retiring from Tonacliffe on Thursday 28th March 2024. 
 
Mrs Sarah Goodchild will take over teaching in Orange Class. Mrs Goodchild has taught previously at 
Tonacliffe and it is anticipated that she will start in post on Monday 15th April. This will be until the return 
of Mrs Lauren Sutcliffe, who is currently absent due to personal health reasons.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
J. B. Heap 
 
Mrs Joanne B. Heap 
Headteacher 
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